
 
  

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is given that a public hearing will be held by the Porter Township 
Zoning Board of Appeals on Thursday August 6, 2020 at 6:00 PM at the 
Porter Township Administration Building, 69373 Baldwin Prairie Road, 
Union MI to hear a requested variance to zoning ordinance 111. 508 (c) 
Sheds-size of building at the lot on Harvey St, Vandalia, MI 49130. The 
parcel of the property is 14-120-005-009-80. The application for variance 
request is #20-302.  
 

 
Public comments can be made in writing to: 
Porter Township Zoning Board of Appeals 

℅ Township Clerk Beth Russell 
P.O. Box 517 

Union, MI 49130 

 

 

 


